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Autumn Greetings to our Families! 

With Autumn upon us and the turning of the calendar to       
October, we also reach the completion of our First Quarter.  It 
has been an exceedingly busy time for our students and staff 
with school work, school activities, various athletic and school 
events, and our normal everyday educational priorities.  Our  
students continue to be a positive source of energy and vibran-
cy, with an exceptional motivating spirit that reaches each of 
us!   The next quarter promises to be just as active and I believe 

we are prepared for the opportunities we will be enjoying. 

First and foremost, of course, we remain keenly focused on our 
student academic endeavors.  This year, we were able to add 
several support classes in specific core content areas to provide 
extra benefit for our students.  We believe this will have a           
positive impact as will students working at noon and after 
school during tutoring times for the extra assistance needed for 
the student to gain understanding and access to the curricu-
lum.  As we start our next quarter, and with a thoughtful review 
of student progress, we may be able to adjust schedules of  
struggling students to add a support class, though this will be 

based on necessity for the student and will be encouraged.   

Recently, I was able to attend the HUHS Old Timers Reun-
ion.  Being the youngest at the event certainly brought perspec-
tive on the responsibility we hold to our school community.  We 
continue to look to our past for our traditions, to our families for 
continued support and inspiration, and to our students for the 
eagerness to learn and grow academically, spiritually, and      
socially.  Our alumni provide us with that particular hallmark of 
excellence that we continually seek and we are thankful for their 
ongoing involvement with Hamilton High 

School.  

We look forward to your continued positive 
involvement and participation with your child 

and with our school.   Go Braves! 

Love and Appreciation,                                                                                          
Cris Oseguera                                                                                                                                                     

Congratulation to the September Students of the 

month!!  12th Grade Joshua Strong, 11th Grade 

Caden Titus, 10th Grade Evelin Barajas, and 9th 

Grade Guadalupe Ortis. 

Students were selected based on their excellent 

student work, good character and attitude,      

positive citizenship and civic participation 

(helpful).   

Students are nominated by their teachers for their 

interaction and participation along with the     

criteria.  They received a certificate along with a 

gift card courtesy of MR. O!!Way to GO BRAVES!! 

Student  enjoyed a trip to San Francisco to watch the play “To Kill a Mockingbird” 
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Friday night on September 23rd game against Live Oak was full of  eager 

fans waiting to watch a great match up and ready to see who was going to 

be crowned King and Queen.  Unique accepted the crown with great            

enthusiasm along with Alexander.  Congrats to all the candidates and to our 

Prince and Princesses.                                                                                          

The festivities continued at the dance with a neon themed dance.  Thanks to 

all the ASB Officers who made it a fun night for all who attended.   

King Alexander Gomez &                            

Queen Unique Sanchez 

Candidate:                                

Marlen & Armando 

Candidate:                              

Nataly & Victor  

Freshman Prince & Princess                                     

Cesar  & Tanya  

Sophomore Prince & Princess                                     

Angel & Isabel  
Junior Prince & Princess                                     

Omar & Aranza  

Valeria Linares has helped lead the Braves Varsity Vol-

leyball team to a 20-6 overall   record and undefeated 

in league with her energetic and spirited play.  She 

currently has 81 kills, 169 digs, and 39 aces for the 

Lady Braves. Congratulations Valeria & Go Braves!  

Connor Bonesio has been a major  component of the 

offensive renaissance of the HHS Varsity football team, 

and to a 4-1 record.  Connor leads the team with 24   

receptions, 418 yards, & 7 TD’s.  He has also recorded 

2 sacks on defense. Congratulations Connor & Go 

Braves! 

Winter Sports will begin soon-                                             

get cleared to practice now  

If you are not participating in a Fall sport, and are 
interested in playing a Winter sport, it is important to 
start the sports clearance process now.  You will 
need 1. a current physical exam completed by a 
doctor; 2. an online profile in “Athletic Clearance”; 3. 
be academically eligible with at least a 2.0 GPA; 4. 
be on track to graduate at Hamilton High (not    

deficient in credits as determined by school admin).   

Please ask your Principal, your Athletic Director, or 
our office staff for more information on how get 
cleared to participate.  This information is also    
available online at the HHS website under the 
“Athletics” tab then the “Sports Eligibility & Physicals” 

in the drop down menu. 

For Winter Sports, Hamilton High offers Wrestling 
(Boys & Girls); Boys & Girls Soccer; Boys & Girls    

Basketball (JV & Varsity levels).   

Fall 
Sport 

Overall 
Won-Lost 

League 
Won-Lost 

Varsity 
Football 

4-1 0-0 

JV Football 2-2 0-0 

Varsity   
Volleyball 

20-6 6-0 

JV                    
Volleyball 

16-1 6-0 

Cross              
Country 

Various PR’s by Team Mem-
bers 

Congratulations to Cristina & Janice!! Both were selected for doing Wonderful 

Outstanding Work! They have gone above and beyond since the start of the 

school year and have performed spectacularly!! 
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The counseling department would like to make you aware of important upcoming dates and events for 12th grade students.  First, 
Wednesday October 12, we will be hosting a Financial Aid workshop in the HHS library at 6pm for parents and students.  Our coun-
selors will be available to assist with the FAFSA form and requirements that evening and are also able to help by appointment at 
other times. 
We are also leading a Campus Tour on October 24-25 to Monterey Bay State University, Monterey Peninsula College, UC Santa 
Cruz, and Cabrillo College. 
Also, below are links to the following websites for college applications.  Our counselors can assist with the general components of 
the applications, but we cannot complete or fill our for the applying students.  

1. California State University Application: Filing period for all CSU campuses is from October 1 to November 20, 2022. The 
preferred method of application is online at Cal State Apply: https://www2.calstate.edu/apply 

2. University of California Application: Filing period for all UC campuses is from November 1 to November 30, 2022. Students 
can start their application online at www.universityofcalifornia.edu 

3. Common Application: Many out-of-state and private colleges use the Common Application.  This application is available 
online at www.commonapp.org 

4. Local Scholarships: all local scholarships, along with statewide and national scholarships, are located on the HHS webpage 
counseling tab as well as in the counselors’ office.  

5. FAFSA: This is the Free Application for Federal Student Aid. Students submit the FAFSA to apply for financial aid for college 
from the federal government, state governments, and most colleges and universities. Financial aid includes grants, schol-
arships, student employment, and student loans.  The FAFSA opens October 1, 2022. For students to be considered for 
Cal Grants, they must complete and submit their FAFSA by March 2, 2023. 

6. Butte College Promise Grant (2 years FREE): This grant offers students the opportunity of up to two years free from enroll-
ment fees for new, first-time Butte College students.  The Promise Grant does require that the student complete and sub-
mit their FAFSA (or CADAA for Dream Act students) to be eligible.  The Promise Grant is not based on income. 

Save the Date:                                            

Friday, Feb 3rd, 8am-12:30pm        

Hamilton High School 

Alumni Career Day                                                        

More information follow link on the QR Code 

and enter your information.  You can also 

contact Mr. Langan at 

klangan@husdschools.org                                          

with any questions. 

 

https://www2.calstate.edu/apply
http://www.universityofcalifornia.edu
http://www.commonapp.org
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 

2 3 4 5       English      

Enrichment Trip  
6                                
VB vs. Los Molinos 

7  

Quarter Ends 

8 

9 10                      
Jr. Cheer Camp 5:30 

11                       
VB at Biggs                      

Jr. Cheer Camp 5:30 

12   HHS Financial 

Aid 6pm                               

Jr. Cheer Camp 5:30 

13                             
VB at Maxwell                  

Jr. Cheer Camp 5:30 

14  1st Quarter 

Grades Mailed out   

FB vs. Trinity  

15 

16 17                                

FFA MTG 

18                                   
VB at Williams 

19     Eligible/

Ineligible Day 
20                            
VB vs. Core Butte     

Senior Farewell 

21                             
FB vs. Biggs              

Senior Farewell 

22 

23 24   College Tours                         
Teacher Inservice   

No Students 

25 College Tours 

VB Playoffs 

26                                  
CC at Core Bute 

27  VB Playoffs 28                               
FB at Mount Shasta 

29 

30 31 

Halloween 

     

OCTOBER 2022 

On Saturday October 1, the HUHS Old Timers Reunion was held at the Rolling Hills Casino.  The event was            

well-attended, with well over 100 Hamilton alumni and guests present.  The night included a social hour 

where the former HHS students rekindled memories and friendships, as well as an excellent dinner, silent   

auction, and a comments from Principal Cris Oseguera.  It was a great event, held every three years. This year, 

the graduating classes included from 1920-1978.  All proceeds from the event are used to fund a scholarship 

for a graduating HHS student. Thank you to the Old Timers Board for their exceptional planning, effort, and 

the fine event- Norm Scott, Shelley Hutchens, Georgia Stanbridge, Connie Boone, Dough Boone, Margie   

Chittenden, Larry Jones, Diana Alberico, Olga Anderson, Dortha Wieck. 


